November 13, 1972

Mr. Hrant Isbenjian
249 Hamilton Street
Stamford, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Igbenjian:

We were deeply distressed to learn of the passing
of your beloved mother whom we had come to know and
greatly admire in recent years.

Her service and devotion to our people and Church
were invaluable and immeasurable. We shall all feel
her loss.

Mday the Lord keep her soul forever inmn peace, and
grant His redeeming solace to all her loved ones.

Prayerfully,

Arechbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



